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Perez, Erin

From: City of Palo Alto Community Services <enjoyonline@cityofpaloalto.org>
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 12:02 AM
To: Perez, Erin
Subject: Enjoy! Enewsletter

 

 

    

August 17, 2015 

  

HIGHLIGHTS THIS WEEK 

 
Twilight Concert Series - Teens on the Green 
Come enjoy the final concert in the Twilight Concert Series 2015 this Saturday, August 22, at 6:30pm 
at Rinconada Park. Admission is free!  Bring your whole family along to listen to local teen bands 
perform and taste delicious food from local food trucks! There will be games, prizes, and the 
opportunity to learn about teen programs at the Children's Theatre, Art Center, Teen Center, and 
throughout Palo Alto! All events are free and open to the public 
  
For more information, call 650-463-4930 
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Fall Class Registration Opens  
Fall registration for classes begins on August 21st 
for residents, and is open to everyone starting 
August 28! You can download the Enjoy! guide or 
pick one up at any Palo Alto community center or 
library. Autumn is a great time to pick up a new 
sport, explore new artistic endeavors, or more! 
Register online now! 
  
To learn more, visit cityofpaloalto.org/enjoy 
  
  

 
Super Family Sunday  
Join us Sunday, August 30, from 10am-12pm, 
when the Palo Alto Junior Museum & Zoo will be 
open exclusively to families with children who 
have disabilities. This event is free, but 
reservations are required.   Super Family 
Sundays are made possible thanks to a generous 
donation by the David & Lucile Packard 
Foundation. 
  
To reserve a spot, email Trudi.Wallick-
Horrocks@CityofPaloAlto.org or call 650-329-2111 
  
 

 

 
Baylands Canoe Trip  
Come out to the Palo Alto Baylands on August 23 
from 7:30am-9:30am and canoe through our 
tidal wetlands with a ranger. We will talk about 
the plants and animals that we encounter on our 
journey. Please dress for the weather (trip will 
only cancel for rain). Fees apply.  
  
Please register in advance at 
enjoyonline.cityofpaloalto.org 
  
  

 
Moonlight Run and Walk  
Attention runners! Palo Alto’s ever popular 
Moonlight Run (5k and 10k) and Walk (5k) under 
the full harvest moon will take place September 
25th at the Palo Alto Baylands Athletic Center! 
This event is open to adults and youth ages 6 and 
up. Register today for the 31st Annual Moonight 
Run & Walk! 
  
For any questions, contact 
moonlightrun@paweekly.com 
  
 

 

   

Learn more about the Community Services Department at 
http://www.cityofpaloalto.org/gov/depts/csd  
  
Learn more about our programs at http://enjoyonline.cityofpaloalto.org 
  
Community Services Department | City of Palo Alto | 1305 Middlefield Road | Palo Alto CA 94301 
  
Phone: 650-463-4900 
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